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The Bellwether (BPM) purchasing system is being used, and has definitely reduced the 

amount of paper normally generated. We’re learning what to change as we go along so the 

purchasing process from start to payment goes smoothly while still following required action 

and documentation procedures. The next step will be to see what we can import from the 

database into our MOM’s modules. 

 

We’ve been using Munirevs for sales tax and payment collections since this summer, as more 

businesses start to use it, we will start reviewing the data & payments collected. 

 

We’ve hired a new employee, Ben Bourdukofsky for Accounts Payable, Shannon has 

transferred to Motor Pool as their Administrative Assistant. Our learning world continues, 

with continued training with the new employees.  
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